
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Colwick Road, Pavilion Road and Trentside 
North, West Bridgford) (One Way Streets and Prohibition of Driving) Traffic Regulation 

Order 2021(8297) 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

 

The above restriction has been introduced as part of the measures to protect members of the 
public, attending events at the Nottingham Forest Football ground, from hostile vehicles. The 
next event day will be displayed on variable message signs. On event days when the gates or 
bollards are open then access will be permitted for drivers who wish to gain access or egress 
to premises off the Highway. In addition access off Radcliffe Rd will be allowed to all residents 
displaying a valid access permit at all times on an event day. 
 


